
Letter of the 

Week 
Next week, our letter 

of the week will be 

the letter Uu.  Please 

send items to school 

that either begin with 

the letter  Uu or has 

the vowel u in a small 

word CVC: bus, bud, 

pup etc.   

 Operation Rice 

Bowl 
Please continue to 

have your child bring 

his/her extra change 

to school to put in our 

classroom rice bowl.  

We will turn it in to 

the big basket at the 

front of the church 

after next Wednes-

day’s Mass. 

Angel of God 
For the month of 

March and April we 

will practice and test 

on the Angel of God 

Prayer. 

Angel of God my 

Guardian dear 

To whom God’s love 

commits me here 

Ever this day be at my 

side 

To light to guard to 

rule and guide. 

Amen. 

Field Trip              

Please return field trip 

forms as soon as possi-

ble.  Thanks! 

No School This 

Friday  There will be 

no school at SMCS this 

coming Friday, March 

22nd due to a sched-

uled teacher in-service. 

Report Cards 
If you have not already 

done so, please sign the 

envelope that your 

child’s report card 

came home in on  

the line where it asks 

for a parent signature 

for the third quarter 

and then return just 

the envelope to  

school with your child.  

Week of  

March 21, 2013 

K-News St. Mary 

Kindergarten 

Upcoming Dates: 

☺ March 22-No 

School-Staff In-

service Day 

☺ March 24-Carnival 

and Auction 

☺ March 27-Katie’s 

Birthday Celebra-

tion 

☺ March 28-April1-

No School Easter 

Email Issues 
On Friday Mrs. Fiegen, 

the high school admin-

istrative assistant, 

sent an email to all 

parents….”Our Sioux 

Falls Catholic Diocesan 

Email Network has 

been experiencing dif-

ficulties with mail not 

being delivered/sent, 

mail delayed or lack of 

access to email. Please 

be aware that some 

emails may not be re-

ceived by staff mem-

bers until this problem 

is corrected. Until this 

problem is resolved, 

staff  members are 

not able to access 

school email off cam-

pus. The Director of 

Informational Tech-

nology and his staff 

are currently pursing 

solutions to this prob-

lem. We have been ad-

vised that it may to a 

couple more weeks to 

resolve the issues. 

Please follow up any 

emails with a phone 

call. Thank you for 

your patience.” So, I 

just wanted to em-

phasize that if you 

have an important 

message for me, es-

pecially if it concerns 

a last minute change 

in transportation at 

the end of the day, 

please call the school 

and let the  

secretary know, oth-

erwise I might not 

receive the email in 

time.  

 

Don’t forget the 

Carnival and Auction 

on Sunday!! 

 


